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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

I have spent the past two summers boating along the Middle Fork of the Salmon, and it is one of if not the most

beautiful place I have ever seen. To strip protections from these areas would be a travesty to recreation and

environmental habitats alike. Salmon do not make it any further inland than this area, which makes this area in

Idaho incredibly special in its own right. To remove sanctions like this would be terrible!

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Jesse Brucato

Steamboat Springs, CO 80487

Jrbrucato@gmail.com

 


